

## Isna Wica Owayawa

P.O. Box 50 Oglala, SD 57764 (605) 867-6875 Fax (605) 867-5109

February 2, 2022

Dear Isna Wica Owayawa families,

This afternoon we were notified of two staff members who tested positive for COVID-19. These staff members are fully vaccinated. We are enforcing our safety protocols according to our school plan, which requires our staff and students to wear masks, social distance and stay in their assigned areas. All close contacts have been notified to monitor for symptoms.

We are encouraging the families to monitor your child for symptoms. If you want your child to be tested, please notify the school and we can test here on campus and have results in fifteen (15) minutes.

If you have any questions and/or concerns, please call the school at 605-867-6875.

Isna Wica Owayawa Safety Committee & Unci Melissa, Principal